
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 15 December 2014 

Subj:  FCC CG Docket No. 05-231 

 

 

Dear Public Television Station: 

 

All Executive Program Services, Inc. (EPS) programs are closed-captioned by certified 

closed-captioning companies (such as Captionmax and CaptionLink) and delivered to Public 

Television Stations closed-captioned in full compliance with the Caption Quality Standards 

released by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Report and Order on February 

20, 2014 and taking effect on January 15, 2015.  The Report and Order was published in the 

Federal Register on March 31, 2014. 

 

Our vendors adhere to the four quality categories – accuracy, synchronicity, completeness 

and placement – as stated by the FCC. 

 

EPS and our closed-captioning vendors pledge to remain faithful to the program information 

and reference video supplied by the video programmer. EPS and our vendors will not be held 

responsible for FCC non-compliance if the program is altered in any way after EPS has 

delivered the captioned program to the end user. 

 

Thank you for your interest in and broadcast of EPS closed-captioned programming. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Executive Program Services, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Alan Foster telephone – 540 483 4767/ fax – 540 483 4393 / email alan@epstv.com 

 635 Miriam Hill Drive * Rocky Mount, Virginia 24151 

Dick Hanratty telephone – 360 373 4856 / fax 360 373 4859 / email dick@epstv.com 

6164 Oceanside Place, NE * Bremerton, Washington 98311 
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